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Meet the 25 Ambassadors Shaping  

Your NEAFCS 2024 Experience in Tucson! 
Jessica Trussell (MO), Ambassador Committee Member 

We want to wish a very special congratulations to the 25 outstanding 
Ambassadors selected from across the United States! These incredible volunteers 

have been trained to guide you through our time together, ensuring that every moment is 

as enriching as it is memorable. They are beyond excited to welcome you to the 2024 
Annual Session of NEAFCS in the vibrant city of Tucson, Arizona, where we’ll unite "Under 

One Sky”. 

 

 

 
 
 

Keep an eye out for our 

Ambassadors—they’ll be 
easy to spot with their 

distinctive octagon 

badges on their 
lanyards. These are no 
ordinary volunteers; they 

are passionate individuals 
dedicated to making your 

experience both 

professional and enjoyable. 
 

 

Our ambassadors will be 
with you every step of the 

way, from registration to 
pre-conference activities, 
concurrent sessions, and 

in-depth workshops. 
Whether you’re exploring 
the exhibits, attending the 
fantastic events, or just 

soaking in the 
atmosphere, our 
ambassadors will ensure 

your journey is smooth 
and enjoyable. 
 

So, as we gather "Under One Sky," remember that you’re not just attending a 

conference—you’re becoming part of a shared experience, supported by a network of 
dedicated professionals. If you need anything, don’t hesitate to reach out to one 

of our Ambassadors—they’re here to help you make the most of every moment 

in this unique and inspiring setting. 
 


